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PUBLIC SAFETY NOTICE 
 

Intertek Warns of Potential Safety-Related Issue with 
Bumper Beam Bearing a CAPA Quality Seal 

 
Published: April 20, 2022 
 
The following is a notification from Intertek that the Auto Power Bumper Beam identified below bearing 
the CAPA certification mark (CAPA Quality Seal) have been determined to pose a potential safety hazard. 
 

Product Description Beam, Bumper 
 

Make Model Years Details AM Part 
Number 

OEM Part 
Number 

PartsLink 
Number Country 

Dodge Ram Pick-
Up 

2013- 
2019 

1 piece – 
w/Ram 
logo on 
grille 

DGR3430A 68196999AB CH1006232 US 

 
Manufacturer Auto Power Enterprise Co., Ltd. 
 
Number of Units 476 
Lot Numbers 06/21A 
 

Potential Hazard 

The material used to produce certified products may not be the same 
material used when certification was achieved. In instances where the same 
materials are not used, it may result in a product that does not meet CAPA 
requirements for comparable performance to the car company brand 
counterpart. To date, no complaints have been reported. 

Sold By Distributors of aftermarket parts 

What To Do Installers of the part may contact the distributor who sold the part for 
advisement. Distributors holding parts may contact Auto Power directly. 

 


